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April 15, 2015  

 

 

Jerry Nettleton 

Twentymile Coal, LLC 

29515 Routt County Road No. 27 

Oak Creek, CO  80467  

 

 

Re: Foidel Creek Mine (Permit No. C-1982-056) 

 Minor Revision No. 287 (MR- 287) 

 WCR Offset Drill Zones III and WC-030.  
 

 

Dear Mr. Nettleton: 

 

We have received your application for a minor revision to your permit to conduct coal mining in 

Colorado.  Our initial review indicates that all preliminary items required by Rule 2.08.4(5) have 

not been submitted.  Thus, your application is incomplete for the purposes of filing as of April 15, 

2015.   

 

The cover letter for MR287 indicates a cultural resource survey report would be forwarded to the 

Division upon receipt.  Also, proposed revised page 2.04-9.1 indicates a Class III cultural resource 

survey has been done for the proposed new corehole drilling areas and roads and is included in the 

confidential appendix, Exhibit 6L.  The Division reviewed this exhibit and a cultural resource 

survey that covers the areas proposed to be disturbed with MR287 is not included in the exhibit.  

Please submit the Class III cultural resource survey report.   

 

In accordance with Rule 2.07.3(1), you have the opportunity to amend, review, or otherwise make 

your application complete. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 



 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Jared L. Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Jared.ebert@state.co.us 
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